


Welcome to our parish...we are a community founded in a spirit of unity to serve our God 
through loving HIM and one another, always!   

��
Dear Parishioners, 
 
It is hard to believe that the holidays are fast 
approaching.  This is a wonderful time of year to give 
thanks and spend time with friends, parishioners, 
neighbors, and family.  The readings this weekend and 
next speak of the end times.  While we can never 
know the time this will occur (and I imagine it will be 
many, many lifetimes from now) these readings give us 
the opportunity to reflect on what our priorities are, and how and with 
whom we spend our time.   
 
Lots of great things are coming up in the next few weeks.  This coming 
Friday, Fr. Scott and I will be having another Listening Session at 7 pm in the 
Upper Hall.  We invite all parishioners who would like to meet with us to 
share their thoughts, ideas, concerns, insights, etc. about parish life.  We 
have enjoyed listening carefully to what people have said.  It has been so 
affirming of all the great stuff that is going on here.  And it has also challenged 
us on areas where we can continue to grow our vibrancy.   
 
One of the insights from these listening sessions was how we as a parish can 
better support marriage.  As we know there have been so many cultural and 
societal changes in our understanding of marriage.  As a church we continue 
to affirm, believe, and promote that marriage is biblically based.  From the 
beginning, God made us male and female and for this reason a man leaves his 
father and mother and clings to his wife and the two become one.  In order to 
better proclaim and show our support for the men and women in our parish 
who live out their vows of unity and unconditional, life-giving love, we are 
initiating quarterly anniversary Masses.  Check elsewhere in the bulletin for 
details of the first anniversary Mass we will celebrate next Saturday, 
November 19 at the 4:00 pm Mass.   
 
Also next weekend we have the Rite of Acceptance for our RCIA inquirers.  
These men and women have been meeting every Sunday since mid-
September exploring the Catholic faith and helping to solidify their desire to 
join our community.  Please keep them in your prayers.   
 
Remember, we are in need of men and women to serve as Ushers and 
Greeters at all our weekend Masses.  This is a great way to volunteer because 
you are already at Mass.  The role of Usher and Greeter is to welcome people 
to Mass, assist with the collection, and make sure the church is straightened 
up after Mass.  Please contact Bob Perusek at 216.633.6110 or 
bperusek@srweuclid.cc.  I would really appreciate if some of you could step 
up to this vital ministry in our parish.  
 
Make it a great week.   
 
See you in Church!  
 
Peace,  
Fr. John 
 
 



Spiritual 

Faith Formation 
Ss. Robert & William Catholic School Website:  www.srwshool.cc 
This school year we are offering a series in which each staff member of the school reflects on his/
her mission and purpose of Catholic Education:  This week meet Mrs. Karen Long, one of our kindergar-
ten teachers.  Here are her insights: 
My mission statement reflects the seriousness of my responsibility as an educator.  I strive to help students work 
to the best of their ability.  I recognize that each student is unique and requires instruction that meets individual 
needs.  This is accomplished by providing instruction in various styles and group sizes.  Accommodations are 

made to allow each child to work with materials that best suit academic needs. 
Numerous decisions face me daily.  My decisions are based on the way I’d want my children, my grandchildren, and myself to be 
treated.  I try to be firm and fair, yet conscientious of the individual child. 
I provide a safe and comfortable working environment.  My classroom is clean, orderly, and inviting.  I display student work and 
encourage students to help care for their own classroom.  This helps promote responsibility. 
I try to bring students closer to Jesus by teaching them about our faith.  We share Bible stories, sing songs, and participate in prayer 
services, retreats, and weekly Mass.  I want the children to live our Catholic faith by being kind and considerate.  The slogan “Good 
choice, bad choice, my choice” reminds them that every action has a consequence.  We explore the options of a situation and then I 
allow them to make the decision.  Mistakes can be valuable lessons. Good manners are recognized. 
I prepare my students for living in the 21st century.  Expectations are high and their success is a top priority.  I want them to enjoy 
learning and experience happiness.  I want to provide them with the basic tools that allow them to face whatever the future holds.  
Finally, I want my class to always know how much I love and care about each one of them!  Thank you for your support of our 
school.  Feel free to join us every Tuesday at 8:00 am for our all school Mass.   

Get more out of Prayer, Mass, and Confession! To prepare us for the prayerful and penitential time of 
Advent, Fr. Scott will give three talks geared toward making the most out of your time spent in pray-
er, at Mass, and in the confessional. Come to one, two, or all three talks as your schedule permits, but 
don’t miss out on this opportunity for spiritual encounter with our God who loves spending time with 
us in prayer, feeding us at Mass, and embracing us in mercy. All talks will be held during the week of 
November 28 and are in the Church starting at 6:30 pm. The three talks are as follows: 
- Monday, November 28: How to Get More Out of Prayer 
- Tuesday, November 29: How to Get More Out of Mass 
- Wednesday, November 30: How to Get More Out of Confession 
Be sure to invite a friend! (Light refreshments provided after each talk).  We will be collecting canned 
goods and non-perishable food items for the Euclid Hunger Center during the Mission. Please bring 

something for those who hunger! 

Wedding Anniversary Mass on Saturday, November 19 at 4 pm 
We are beginning a new tradition here at SRW.  Four times a year we will be inviting couples celebrating 
anniversaries ending in a 0 or 5 to a weekend Mass for a special prayer and blessing.  We will also give you a 
small token commemorating this special event.  Our first celebration will be on November 19 for anyone 
celebrating an anniversary in 2016 that ends in a 0 or 5.  In the future we will do these every three months, 
but we did not want to miss anyone who has a significant anniversary this year.  In order to prepare, please 

email Chris Fink at the parish office or call her to reserve your spot.  Please let her know your full names and wedding date (with 
year).  She can be reached at 216.731.1515 or cfink@srweuclid.cc.  Deadline to register is November 17.  We look forward to this 
great new tradition to recognize Catholic marriage in our parish.   

SUNDAY PRESCHOOL OPENINGS:  If you are interested in signing your child up for our Sunday Preschool 
(Pre K ages 3,4,5 years) being held on Sunday mornings from 11 am - 12 noon in the school, please contact Gail Monroe at 216-731-
1515 ext.  248 or by email at gmonroe@srweuclid.cc  for the registration information.  The fee is an affordable $10.00 per family.  
Our Sunday Preschool follows the same calendar as our PSR Program from Sept-April.   This program is a wonderful way to support 
the faith foundation you are building in your children at a young age.   



We'd like to connect with you!  Get important updates from our church in a timely and convenient way. This new tool we're 
using lets you choose what information you'd like to receive - via email or text message - from the various ministries and groups in 
our church. You can unsubscribe any time.  Visit our church at:  www.flocknote.com/SRW   
OR Text   SRWEUCLID to 84576 from your phone to subscribe to updates. 

Caring & Participating 

Taking care of a loved one can be one of the biggest challenges in life.   While it takes its toll physically, it also 
wreaks havoc with a caregiver’s emotions as they bounce from resentment, to anger, to despair, and  then to guilt 
for having those feelings.  They need to take care of themselves if  they are going to continue caring for someone 
else.  On the third Saturday of  the month, from 10:30 am until 12:00 noon, in the rectory, SRW offers caregivers 
a breather.  Come and meet with others who share your experience and hopefully find strength to continue your 
compassionate journey with your loved one.  Call Renée Barber at 216-731-1515  Ext. 262 for more information. 

Caregivers 
Support 
Group: This     
Coming    
Saturday, 
Nov. 19 

Mark Your Calendar! 
Listening Session with 

Fr. John & Fr. Scott 
November 18 from 7:00—

8:30 pm for parishioners aged 
36 & up in the Upper Hall 

Fr. John and Fr. Scott invite you to join us for a light 
meal and conversation about parish life.  We are 
very interested in listening to your thoughts, ideas, 
concerns, questions, and comments about our parish 
and as the Shepherds, how we can help to maintain 
and grow our vibrant parish community.  We are 
both very anxious to listen to you and your views on 
the parish.    
 

November 29 , 2016 
To celebrate the great community of 
Catholics in Northeast Ohio, the Catholic 
Community Foundation is hosting the first
-ever day of Catholic giving on Tuesday, 
November 29, 2016, also known as 
“Giving Tuesday,” a global day of giving. 

Secure, tax-deductible donations to participating Catholic par-
ishes, schools, Catholic Charities sites/programs, and other 
Catholic organizations affiliated with the Diocese of Cleveland 
will be accepted on weGiveCatholic.org during a 24-hour peri-
od. Ss. Robert & William Parish/School will be partici-
pating in this on-line campaign.  Anyone can donate.  The 
minimum online donation is $10. 
The Catholic Community Foundation knows that, for Catholics, 
generosity and giving have profound meaning. Compelled to 
action by our shared faith, #weGiveCatholic is the Catholic 
Community Foundation’s gift to the community.  

Many thanks are extended to our Knights of 
Columbus who recently hosted their annual 
spaghetti dinner.  It was a great evening 
filled with fun and laughter. 

Faith in the City of Euclid Ecumenical Prayer  
Tuesday, November 22 at 6:30 pm 

At Ss. Robert & William in the Church 
Join your fellow residents of Euclid as we celebrate the faith in 
our great city of Euclid.  Mayor Kirsten Holzheimer– Gail and 
members of City Council will join the pastors and members of 
the churches in Euclid to celebrate Unity in Thanksgiving as we 
give thanks for the many blessing that God has bestowed upon 
us in living in this great country of the United States.   
There will be Scripture, prayer, music, reflection and fellow-
ship.  Please plan on attending this great opportunity to begin 
your Thanksgiving celebrations.   Please bring a non-perishable 
food item to donate to the Euclid Hunger Center.  
 
 



SRW PARISH HAS ITS OWN APP!   
DOWNLOAD TODAY FOR FREE BY SEARCHING FOR 
ROBERT & WILLIAM CATHOLIC PARISH and/or 
RWCP in your APP STORE.  Or use the QR codes here.  

Follow the link to stay current with news and activities at Ss. Robert and William Catholic Parish. 
https://www.facebook.com/srweuclid 

PRAYERS NEEDED 
Please pray for...Alda Kovalsky, Jean Feiten, Helen Sattler, 
Ronald Kessler, Marianne Ellul, Geraldine Hoffert, Dennis 
Whitticar, Janet and Jim Cika, Pauline Dutcher, Elaine Jackson, 
Sharon Kazusky, Jim Vlach, Grayson Kazusky, Violet 
DeStefanis, Ann Grossman, Donald Pavlovich, Mary Nykiel, 
Pat Sargent, Chuck Hill, Alice Maroney, Elaine Yanko,  Mary 
Ann Hudak, Faye Bukovec, Samuel Raguz, Ray Michalski, 
James Augustine, Bob Daunch, John Malise, Bernard C. 
Novotney, Sr., Ted Sabat, Kathleen Pfahl, Karen Kessler and all 
those who are ill in body, mind, or spirit in our community. 
 
We thank and pray for those who serve in the military and 
safety forces.  May God bless them for their service to our 
country and community.   
We offer our deepest sympathy to the families of those 
who have died, especially Paul Everson, Mary Jane 
Macala, Veronica Gergevic & Rich Weybrecht.  May 
they know the peace and comfort of God’s love and find 
strength in the support of our parish community. 

Stewardship  

The collection for November 6 was $10,560.   
 
Loan Balance:     $1,400,706 
Monthly Loan Payment:  $10,580 
Please consider a donation to help lower our long term debt.  
Please call Fr. John or Ellen at the Parish Office at 
216.731.1515 or email them at fjb@srweuclid.cc or 
eivory@srweuclid.cc.   
Thank you very much for your continued generosity.     
    — Fr. John 

FUNDRAISING WITH EVERYDAY PURCHASES! Do you shop Amazon? Use www.smile.amazon.com and search and select 
Ss. Robert & William as your organization to support.  The parish will receive with 0.5% of your purchase! 

Why not make a change in the way you generously support Ss. Robert & William Catholic Parish?  Sign up 
with eGiving through Faith Direct, the most convenient and secure way for you to make your weekly offering 
to Ss. Robert & William Catholic Parish.  Your automatic contributions through Faith Direct will save valuable 
time for both you and our parish staff.  To enroll, please visit Faith Direct's website www.faithdirect.net and 
use our parish code OH298.  You can also fill out and mail a Faith Direct enrollment form available at the 
parish office.  
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